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26/04/2024 
 

Headteacher’s Hello 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
To help reunite lost property items with their rightful owner, starting on Monday (and on the last 

Monday of every month), we will be putting the lost property items out on a table in the forecourt 

before school, and the playground after school, for parents and carers to have a look through to see if 

they can identify any missing items. As always, it is very helpful in identifying the owner of lost 

property if it has a name clearly written in it. If the item is secondhand, please ensure the orginal 

owner’s name is crossed out and replaced with the current owner’s  - thank you.  

It is with much regret that I inform you that Madame Goalen will be leaving us at the end of this term. 

Madame Goalen has been teaching at BP for a few years now, and we will miss her engaging and 

exuberant French lessons and her dedication to helping children to learn a foreign language. Madame 

Goalen is moving out of the area in pursuit of exciting new adventures, and we wish her all the very 

best. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Macklearn 
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Half price racquet sports during weekends and 
school holidays 
Half Price Badminton, Squash, Pickleball, Table Tennis and 
Tennis for juniors only (with a valid Richmond Card). 
Available at Hampton Sports and Fitness Centre, Shene 
Sports and Fitness Centre  Whitton Sports and Fitness 
Centre and Teddington Sports Centre during weekends and 
school holidays. Call us on 020 3772 2999 or visit our 

website for more info. 

 
Measles 
Measles is very infectious and can spread from person to person 
quickly, especially in education and childcare settings. Little can be 
done to prevent measles spreading if people are unvaccinated. The 
MMR vaccination is the most effective way to control the spread of 
measles. We are sharing the attached measles factsheet with you 
to raise awareness. It’s a good idea to check that your families are 
up to date with MMR vaccines. Parents and carers can check their 
child’s red book for their vaccination records. If anyone 
has missed their MMR vaccination, they can contact their GP to 
book. 
 

Celebrations and Achievements 
 
Celebration certificates: 
 

CLASS  

Friendship Neriah 

Endurance Jack 

Peace Madison 

Forgiveness Samuel 

Reverence Jude 

Service Miriam 

Justice Kimmie and Darcy 

 

 
 
  

 

School News & Attendance  
Attendance 
Friendship 96.68%, Endurance 100%, Peace 94.85%, 
Forgiveness 97.78%, Reverence 93.38%, Service 96.31% 
and Justice 93.08%.  
 

Careers Day – Friday 24th May 2024 
 

After the success of our inaugural Careers Day last year, we 
will be holding our Y5 & 6 Career day on Friday 24th May 
and we want to make it even bigger and better than before. 
We are seeking volunteers (from any of the sectors below) 
to come in on the afternoon of the 24th May and speak with 
small groups of children for 3x 10-15-minute-long sessions 
about their career. The event will take place between 
1:30PM and 3:00PM. If you, a family member, or friend are 
interested in volunteering to speak about a career, please 
email the school office info@bishopperrin.richmond.sch.uk 
with your career type and a brief description that we can 
share with the children to help them select which speakers 
to visit. If you have any questions, please speak to Miss 
Sweeney.  
• Accountancy, banking and finance 
• Business, consulting and management 
• Charity and voluntary work 
• Creative arts and design 
• Energy and utilities 
• Engineering and manufacturing 
• Environment and agriculture 
• Healthcare 
• Hospitality and events management 
• Information technology 
• Law 
• Law enforcement and security 
• Leisure, sport and tourism 
• Marketing, advertising and PR 
• Media and internet 
• Property and construction 
• Public services and administration 
• Recruitment and HR 
• Retail 
• Sales 
• Science and pharmaceuticals 
• Social care 
 

We’re Hiring 
Due to a change a change in circumstances, we are re-
advertising for the maternity cover role for our Marketing and 
Admissions Officer. Please see here for details of the 
position. 
We are also advertising for a new Clerk to Governors 
position. Please click here for details. Many aspects of this 
role can be fulfilled off-site, working from home. However 
attendance at governor meetings is mandatory.  
It is possible to apply for both positions.  
We have posted this information on Instagram. If you know 
of anyone who may be interested, please direct them to the 
website links above. Thank you. 
 

 
— Martin Luther King 

Jr. 
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Safeguarding, Wellbeing & 
Inclusion  
Family Support and Wellbeing Coffee Morning: 
We are fortunate to have access to our local Mental Health 
Support Team who are doing excellent work in school 
supporting our children and families.  This support is 
available to everyone.  Please click here to find out more 
and contact Miss McAvoy or Mrs Rogerson if this is 
something that would be helpful for you.   
 
The My Family Coach website could also support you with 
the everyday challenges of parenting.  If you would like 
further support or advice, please come to one of our 
wellbeing coffee mornings over the coming months.  They 
are an informal opportunity to meet parents of children 
across the school, hear from professionals and share 
concerns and advice with one another.   
 
Coffee mornings will take place from 8:45-9:30am in the 
school library on the following dates... 

• Wednesday 5th June: Arleta - Children's Wellbeing 
Practitioner will deliver a short session about 
building you child's self-confidence 

• Monday 15th July: content TBC based on ideas 
expressed by attendees 

Please click here to indicate that you will be attending.  
 

 
 
 
If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend 
Bishop Perrin CE Primary School, these should be reported to the 
Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss McAvoy. In her absence, 
concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead 
who is Miss Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy 
James 

 
 

And finally…  
 
Thursday 2nd May, 08:55 – Year R class assembly 
 
 
Family Film Club at The Exchange, Twickenham 
Saturday morning film club is back featuring WONKA.  Don't 
miss the chance to see this movie classic or come along 
and see it again!   Tickets are as 'cheap as chips' at £5 for 
general admission or £16 for a family of four (2 adults and 2 
children or 1 adult and 3 children).  
Ice cream and popcorn will be served.  Introducing this 
month new popcorn flavours that would be the envy of 
Wonka himself!   
Saturday 27 April | 11 am | Runtime 123 mins 
Book at:  https://exchangetwickenham.co.uk/event/saturday-
family-film-club-you-decide/ 
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